
      From                      from the desk of MLA President Cindy Covell

                                          and Secretary Dawn Emelander

Hello Everyone-

Well it looks like we will have SNOW for our Winter Festival! We are in need of a few things,
see below if you can help out.  

Winter Festival - Save the Date
When: February 25, 2023
Where: West Lower Parking Ramp
Time: 12:00 pm

Chili Cook-Off: bring your best pot of chili to compete 
against your neighbors and win a trophy. 
There will be a generator available to keep the chili hot.

Murray Lake Sweatshirts and T-Shirts will be available for purchase.

50/50 raffle ticket purchase at the winter festival. Cost: $1/ticket or $5/6 tickets.
Drawing will be held after the chili cook-off to determine the winner.

Bonfire for s’mores and hot chocolate available. Bringing a piece or two of wood to share 
would be appreciated. Don’t forget your roasting stick/fork.

If weather permits we will have corn toss available to play.
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Murray Lake Association 

News from your president and secretary


Looking for the following items for the Winter Festival:

~40+ Cup Coffee Urn  

~Portable Fire Pit/Ring



Bob & Elaine Johnson, Murray Lake residents 
for over 20 years, are selling their house at 
4314 Bedaki and the lake lot at 4291 Bedaki. 

The house has 4 bedrooms and 2 ½ 
bathrooms.  The lake lot is one of the very few 
buildable vacant lots on Murray Lake.  Serious 
buyers can contact Bob at 616-318-8695 for 
more information.


